
FILE 
r • 
Irwin, Steven 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Puco ContactOPSB 
Tuesday, October 07, 2014 8:39 AM 
Karendueyel972@yahoo.com 
Puco ContactOPSB 
RE: OPSB-ContactUs 

Mr. Duane Edwards, 

Thank you for contacting the Ohio Power Siting Board (OPSB) regarding the Greenwich Windpark, OPSB Case No. 13-
0990-EL-BGN. The OPSB certificated the project on August 25, 2014. 

Your comments will be docketed in the public comments section of the case record. 

Thank you, 

Steve _ j r^ 

o - T l C^ ^ 
Steve Irwin U -4 cp 
Public Outreach Coordinator CH -L» o 
Ohio Power Siting Board ^ . ^ 5 -
614.466.2871 m ^ 5 
OPSB.ohio.gov " ^ § 

—Original Message— 
From: Karenduevel972(5>vahoo.com fmailto:webmasterf5)puc.state.oh.us1 
Sent: Monday, October 06, 2014 6:47 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB 
Subject: OPSB-ContactUs 

This form was sent at: Oct 6, 2014 6:46 PM 

CONTACT_REASON: Complaint 
TITLE: Mr. 
FIRST^NAME: Duane 
LAST_NAME: Edwards 
EMAIL: Karenduevel972@vahoo.com 
PHONE_NUMBER: 419-752-0391 
ALTERNATIVE_PHONE_NUMBER: 614-555-5555 
STREET_ADDRESS1: 4394 Star Rd. 
STREET_ADDRESS2: 
CITY: Greenwich 
STATE: OH a<jQttir«r ^ ° ° ® ^ t i f y thac rn 

COUNTY: Huron ^^^i^r t i^ ian ^ ^ ^ ^ ^ ^ t h s ^ ^ ^ . . . . . ^^ * c..d« fA- i^ 
COUNTRY: USA 
COMPANY^NAME: ~ * ' W f - ^ 2 ' O n j . 
CASE NUMBER: 13-0990-EL BGN * ^ ' * 

mailto:Karendueyel972@yahoo.com
http://OPSB.ohio.gov
mailto:webmasterf5)puc.state.oh.us1
mailto:Karenduevel972@vahoo.com


C0M1*MENTS: I am a resident of Greenwich Township in Huron County as well as a long time member of The Farm 
Bureau. I do NOT support the Wind Park that is going to be built in my back yard! Wind Energy is not Green Energy and 
a tremendous waste of our tax money. Many negative health effect will be harmful to all. The reduced value of my 
propertySt difficulty of selling our land. Wind Energy will NOT benefit Greenwich like the developers let us to believe. 
WE have to STOP this wind project. 

Thank You 
Duane Edwards 


